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Over the coming weeks and months, the 
district team will be leading many 
District events. 
On Saturday 17th February, the Beaver 
section held an International Activity 
badge day, held at Hillside School, as 
part of their badge the Beavers visited 
Australia, South Africa, France, Asia (in 
particular South Korea led by Connor, 
one of our YL’s who attended the WSJ), 
at each country the beavers learnt a bit 
about Scouts in that country, tried some 
food from some of the countries. In 
France we made Eiffel Towers, 
Australia, they played didgeridoos and 
South Africa they learnt the gumboot 
dance. 

In March, the cubs, will be having 
Daylark, and the young leaders will be 
attending a multi-module weekend. 
The big event for this year will be St 
Georges Activity Day, being held at 
Norwich School playing field, thank you 
to the 8th Norwich and Norwich School 
for letting us use the field again, Invites 
have been sent to groups for the event. 
 
Other events coming up are District 
Camps for the Beaver and Cub sections. 
Beavers and Squirrels will be having 
the theme of Teddy Bears Picnic and 
Cubs will have Build it camp, both are 
being held at Eaton Vale Activity 
Centre, in June and July. 

District Lead Volunteer 

Report. 
As I write this, we’re looking to the 
future. 
After the Easter holidays, Great and 
Little Plumstead Scout group, will be 
opening the second Squirrel Drey in the 
District. 
Paula and I ran some section leader 
meetings, where we asked that all 
leaders check their Compass details 
ahead of the changeover, which will 
now happen later than planned. 
Equally please send your programmes, 
risk assessments and nights away 
notification form to my Norfolk Scouts 
email address, which is if you don’t 
know is, g.wilkin@norfolkscouts.org.uk, 
please try to give me as much notice of 
planned camps, so that gives me time to 
read everything through.  
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We will be holding a full district 
meeting on Tuesday 12th March, 7:00 
for 7:30 start, this will be the main 
meeting for you to find out more about 
St. Georges day this year and ask any 
questions of the team. 
Also, Barry has arranged some dates for 
First Aid training, 1st June, 21st 
September and 16th November, venues 
to be arranged, if interested please 
contact Barry. 
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